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Mr. Pete Loy

Citadel Enterprises, Inc.
523 Wando Lane

Mt. Pleasant, SC 29464

Dear Mr. Loy:

Thank you for your support of the South Carolina Low Income Housing
Coalition. Your recent donation is much appreciated and will enable the
Coalition to pursue its efforts for affordable housing.

If we can be of any service to you or your organization, we can be reached at
(803)748-8101 or (803)256-7219. We look forward to your continued
support and involvement for affordable housing.

Wishing you continued success.

Sincerely,

Leo Richardson, Ph.D.
President, Board of Directors

Cc: Mr. John Cone

- Executive Director
Home Builders Association of S.C.

“Dedicated to the creation, preservation, and improvement of affordable kousing for low income South Carolinians™



